
From: Ebke, Maryam
Sent: 6/16/2010 10:08:01 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: Schwartz, Andrew (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Econome, Janet A. (janet.econome@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: 06/16/10 Request to PG&E to retract June 10, 2010 PUC letter re request for 

corrections of obvious error in D1004052

Mr. Cherry,
Attached is Paul Clanon's letter to you regarding PG&E's June 2 request to correct an 
error in Decision 10-04-052. A hard copy will be mailed to you today.
Regards,

Maryam. Ebke, P.E.
Administrative Law Judge 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2271 
meb@cpuc.ca.gov
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